
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Thank you to all those that helped with the Parish Morning Tea last Sunday, apologies 
to anyone whose name was missed: 
 
Mary Bartley, Moira Clohessy, James Douglas, Margie Dunks, Carla Ferro, Margaret 
Hanrahan, Joan James, Liz Jones, Gemma Latham, Marcia Lewis, Chris Lorenz, Hannah 
Majewski, Denise O'Sullivan, Jan Rawson, Julie Schroder, Janice Squires, and Tessa 
Worthington.  
 
Fr Gregory Jacobs S.J. hoped that there would be more regular get togethers that would 
also include the Saturday night Mass congregation. 
 
 
A Resurrected Life – is a new 6-week prayer and reflection resource for Lent and Holy 
Week. Produced by Evangelisation Brisbane’s Adult Formation team, the pocket-sized 
companion is suitable for individuals and groups seeking to enter the liturgical season of 
Lent grounded in the hope that the Gospel bears, guiding readers through 5-10 minutes of 
daily contemplation inspired by a short text of Scripture from the daily Gospel reading, 
reflections on how to put the Word into practice, and prayer. More information at 
www.lentprogram.com.au or email formation@bne.catholic.net.au.  
 
 
The World Day of Prayer is a worldwide movement of Christian women of many 
traditions who come together to observe a common day of prayer each year. Our local 
World Day of Prayer this year will be held at the St Lucia Uniting Church at 10.30am on 
Friday 1st March. The prayers were prepared 4 years ago by the women of Palestine. 
Morning tea will follow the service. More info. please call Lyn Fletcher on 33786743 

A reminder, Project Compassion envelopes are around the Church. Through your 
generosity, you are assisting some of the world’s most vulnerable people build better 
futures for themselves, their families, and their communities, now and for all future 
generations. For more information see noticeboard or visit www.caritas.org.au.   
 
 
The Catholic Guy and Kedron Brook Catholic Community are offering an opportunity 
for spiritual renewal and reflection through the Lenten season on March 3rd - 7th at 131 
South Pine Rd, Enoggera. Cost is free. More information at www.kbcatholic.org.au.  
 
 
The Grail invites interested people to a talk on ‘What Pope Francis is saying about 
Synodality’ by Dr Jenny Close 2-4pm Sunday 25th February in the Parish Hall, Little 
Flower, 80 Turner Rd, Kedron. Includes afternoon tea. More info: Ann Aboud 0400344921 
 
 
All you works of God,    Every mountain, star and tree, 
Bless the One who shapes your beauty,    Who has caused you all to be 
One great song of love and grace,   Ever ancient, ever new. 
Raise your voices, all you works of God. 
 
Sun and moon: Bless your Maker!    Stars of heaven: Chant your praise! 
Showers and dew: Raise up your joyful song!    Refrain 
 
 
Refrain:    Shepherd me, O God, beyond my wants, beyond my fears, from death into life. 
 
God is my shepherd, so nothing shall I want, I rest in the meadows of faithfulness and love, 
I walk by the quiet waters of peace. 
 
Gently you raise me and heal my weary soul, you lead me by pathways  
of righteousness and truth,        my spirit shall sing the music of your name 
 
 
Go Tell Everyone:  God’s Spirit is in my heart    He has called me and set me apart 
                                  This is what I have to do      What I have to do 
 
Chorus:    He sent me to bring the Good News to the poor 
Tell prisoners that they are prisoners no more 
Tell blind people that they can see  And set the downtrodden free 
And go tell everyone the news that the Kingdom of God has come 
And go tell everyone the news that God’s Kingdom has come 
 
Just as the Father sent me    So I’m sending you out to be 
My witness throughout the world    The whole of the world   Chorus 
 
 
Ann: John Michael Tully. 
 

ST THOMAS AQUINAS CHURCH – ST LUCIA 
18th February 2024 

 MASS TIMES: 
  Sunday              9.30 am 
  Monday              5.15 pm  
  Friday               9.30 am (Communion Service) 
  Saturday                                      6.00 pm 
 
For people who are able to help the Church by contributions: 
2nd Collection  BSB 064786    ACC 100007132 
1st Collection  BSB 064786    ACC 100007130 
Musicians Fund   BSB 064129    ACC 10509763 
 
Reconciliation:  None until further notice          Phone: 3371 5860 
Office Hours:  Tuesday, Thursday & Friday 9:30am to 12:30 pm. 
Website: www.stluciacatholic.org.au  Email: stlucia@bne.catholic.net.au  
 
AOB Safeguarding Office:  www.brisbanecatholic.org.au/safeguarding 
 


